
Naval Air Station                                                                     Ph:  (850) 452-4436  

Public Affairs Office                                                                

Pensacola, Florida                                                                   DSN: 459-4436 
 

 

   PRESS                  RELEASE 
  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      December 12,  2019 

 
NAS Pensacola Update on Injured 

 

NAS PENSACOLA, Fla. – One of the eight personnel injured during the active shooter incident 

on board Naval Air Station (NAS) Pensacola Dec. 6, 2019, has been discharged from the 

hospital. Two injured personnel remain in the hospital in stable condition.   

 

Naval Air Station Pensacola remains open for current DoD ID card holders only. The Museum 

and Lighthouse are only open to current DoD ID card holders. Please continue to monitor our 

social media sites for updates.  More information will be released as it becomes available. 

 

Assitance is available at the Fleet and Family Service Center (FFSC).  FFSC will have 

counselors there to support witnesses, friends, family and base residents. They can be contacted 

at (850) 452-5990. 

 

 

--USN— 

 

Media should contact the Chief of Navy Information at 703-697-5342 or CHINFO News 

Desk or  NAS Pensacola Public Affairs Office at (850) 418-5185 or jason.bortz1@navy.mil. 
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